MEMO FCOR RECORD
TO: 01C AFVN 9 February 1968

At approximately 1025 hours the undersigned received the following message
from 01C, Det #2. "Mr, Paul Cunningham and Mr. Wilton Hall, from NBC, reported
into the area combat information bureau. They stated the building at Det. 5 was
demolished. They found one NBC man that worked with Det. 5 shot through the head
in the demolished area. A local citizen reportgd he saw 4 or % Americans assigned
to Det. 5 in captivity. American Forces are now in Det. 5 area and an official
report should be received witiin hours." The 01C requested permission to dispatch
one man to Det. 5 area to assist and receive first hand information. He was in-

structed to dispatch one man only if safety permits.
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